Barry Coleman
4th October 1952 – 17th May 2022
Julie, Sam and Shaun would like to thank everyone for their kind thoughts regarding Barry’s death.
We have been overwhelmed with all the cards, flowers and conversations; both kind and funny!
He was a big character and we would like to invite anyone who knew him to come on Thursday 28th July at 5:00pm at the Plough in Wysall to celebrate his life.
Julie, Sam and Shaun Coleman
